July 21, 1942

Mr. Re Eo. Welnzettel
Sales Promotion Manager
Fred Medart Mfg. Co.
Potomac & DPeKalb Sts.
St. Louls, Mo,

Dear ROy

We are not familiar with the Uni-Goal referred to
in your letter of July 20th, nor has one of their
rule books come to our attention.

We 1list a Pole Goal but have no rule books in con-
nection with same.

Sorry we cannot help you in this instance,
Yours sincerely,

ki

Vice~President
W.E.Blschoff
DM

ASSOCIATE MEMBER



